
 
 

Circular No: MBS/2024-25/044                                                 27 September 2024 

 

SAFETY REMINDER: BUS DROP-OFF POLICY 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

To ensure your child's safety, we kindly request that you escort your ward home from the bus 

stop. If you choose to allow your child to walk home unescorted, please note the following: 

 

 

1. Once students are dropped off at the bus stop, Parents/Guardians will assume full 

responsibility for their child's safety. 

2. If you authorize your child to walk home unescorted, please submit an online application 

through the school portal, acknowledging and accepting responsibility. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Regards 

HOS  

 

 

 

 



 
 


